
 

Arts, Culture & Heritage Commission Staff Report 

Date: April 17, 2024 

From: Erika Valentine, Arts & Culture Program Coordinator 

 

Subject: Upcoming Schedule, Projects, etc.  

 

Recommended Action: 

Receive information from Erika Valentine regarding upcoming dates as well as upcoming confirmed 

projects which will take us through 2024 – 2025. Review the Arts, Culture, and Heritage Commission 

(ACHC) FY 2023/24 Five-Year Action Plan and Annual One-Year Implementation Plan and discuss future 

interests and projects that the Commission would like to focus on.  

 

Background: 

The ACHC has been working on projects which are outlined in the Five-Year Action Plan and Annual One-

Year Implementation Plan which is a working document. The guidance of that plan was largely directed 

by the City’s Arts, Culture, and Heritage Strategy. When discussing upcoming projects and areas of focus 

the ACHC should be mindful of their established priorities.  

 

The Five-Year Action Plan and Annual One-Year Implementation Plan gets presented to City Council 

annually. While the ACHC has several projects that are currently in process and slated for the future, 

staff wants to give the Commission an opportunity to discuss other areas that they are wanting to focus 

on. This will help staff schedule out and plan the upcoming year +.  

 

Attachments: 

1. Calendar 

2. List of Projects 

3. (ACHC) FY 2023/24 Five-Year Action Plan and Annual One-Year Implementation Plan 

 

 


